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Dear Kent Road Families, 

Some amazing things have been happening this month that are putting our school in the spotlight.  
We were asked to feature our community star blanket created last year for the feast and arts festival 
in the Board Office.  We also showcased a photo timeline of our Road to Reconciliation journey. We 
were then visited by School Trustee Kuly whom was able to speak to our star blanket and Indige-
nous priorities at the board meeting.  It will be returning to the school on Dec. 1 and will be perma-
nently featured in the library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to our Kodiak Declan whom 
took it upon himself as a Boy Scouts project 
to collect the much-needed items requested 
in our October newsletter of mitts, socks and 
pants.  The staff is very proud of the  
generosity you have shown and your peers 
and their families are thankful for your  
kindness. 

Thank you to those community members 
who were able to join us for our Remem-
brance Day service.  Our students were so 
proud to share their wreaths, poems and 
songs with you.  Our student leaders did an 
amazing job organizing the assembly and 
our students showed great respect while 
reflecting on peace.  
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We won!  Thanks to whole school participation in our Blue Bomber Day and Media Release 
permissions, Kent Road School was able to enter a pizza party.  Only 3 schools in the prov-
ince were selected and we were one of them.  Thank you for supporting this initiative as our 
kiddos are so exited for their Winnipeg Blue Bomber assembly and FREE Pizza lunch on Dec. 
15.  Don’t forget to wear your favourite Bomber gear and/or blue/white/gold.  

Can you believe there are only 15 school days left?  Make sure to check the calendar as we 
have many important events happening including our Winter Concert on Dec. 14, Spirit Week, 
our Student Winter Solstice Feast Pancake Breakfast on Dec. 20 and our 2

nd
 annual Holiday 

extravaganza on Dec. 21. 

Back by popular demand, Winter Concert Principals raffle.  Buy a ticket for $2.00 or 3 for 
$5.00 and enter to win the Principals parking spot and 4 front row seats to the Winter Concert 
on Dec. 14 at 6:30 PM.  Tickets are available for purchase in the office.  All proceeds go to-
wards the Kent Road community hampers. 

We need your help.  Please help us cook and serve breakfast for our kiddos on Dec. 20.  If 
you are available from 8-10 AM please sign up at our Parent Council meeting on Dec. 6 at 
6:30 PM or contact Carla Mason at 204-669-1228.  Thank you for your support in providing 
this feast opportunity for our students. 

Miigwetch. 

 

Your partner in learning, 

 

Michelle Sacco 
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Office Hours 

The office is open from  8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Monday through Friday. 

School Hours 

8:45 a.m. Outdoor Screening begins 
8:50 Entry Bell 

11:30 Nursery/Kindergarten Pick Up 
Noon Lunch 

12:55 Entry Bell 
3:30 Dismissal 

Entry and Exit Doors 

Please ensure you are using the designated co-
hort doors.  

Nursery/Kindergarten—North West Doors  

Rms 9, 10, 11—South East Doors (by the gym) 

Rms 14, 16, 18—North East Doors (by play 
structure) 

Rms 1, 2, 3, 4—Main Entrance 

Arriving Late 

Students who arrive after the bell are asked to 
use the main entrance to the school and check 
in at the office and pick up a welcome slip for 
their teacher and the office will update their 
attendance. 

Early Pick Up 

If you are picking up your child before dismis-
sal, please call the office and we will make  
arrangements with you.  

School Attendance System 

The office no longer accepts calls regarding 
absences or lates.  If your child is going to be 
late or absent, please call the SafeArrival  
Attendance System @ 1-855-278-4513.  

If you would prefer, internet access, go to  
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca. Please do 
not send attendance notes to the office or your 
child’s teacher. All attendance information 
needs to be updated through the SafeArrival 
system.   

Patrols 

School safety patrols will be on duty each day 
at 8:40 am, 12 noon, 12:55 pm and 3:30 pm.  
Please send your child when patrols are on 
post.  Make sure your child comes home im-
mediately after dismissal so they can cross 
with the patrols. For your child’s safety, remind 
them to obey the patrols at all times. The patrol 
supervisor is Ms. Behma. 

Daycare Spaces Available 

The Munroe ECEC Daycare located in room 
6 of the school currently has spaces availa-
ble for students in grades 1-6. Please drop in 
or give us a call at 204-793-7626. We are 
open at 6:30 am until 9:00, and then from 
3:30 pm until 6:00 pm.  We are also open all 
day during school closure days.  

Breakfast Club 

This year will be the 10th year for our break-
fast program. We are very excited that the pro-
gram has become so popular since it started. 
The Breakfast Program is a great way to get to 
school on time and have a nutritional start to 
the day. The kids who attend enjoy meeting 
with their peers in a mellow and friendly envi-
ronment.  

The continued success of this program means 
we will continue to offer free nutritional break-
fasts, Monday to Friday. We ask that students 
enter through the back doors by the gym, NOT 
THE MAIN DOORS. Also it is very important 
to make sure that your children do not leave 
home too early as the doors for the breakfast 
program are only open as of 8:30 and there is 
no supervision outside until 8:50 am.  Children 
will not be allowed to wait in the halls until the 
Breakfast Program opens. 

Part of the success of the Breakfast Progam is 
achieved by getting volunteers between 8-9 
am to help prepare, serve and clean. It is a 
great way to meet and get to know the stu-
dents and it’s a lot of fun.  If you would like to 
volunteer, please contact the office at 204-
669-1228.   

Volunteers 

Kent Road School always welcomes volun-
teers to our buildings. If you are interested in 
becoming a volunteer in the school, please 
contact Ms. Calado in the office of call 204-
669-1228. 

Lunch Program 

Our Parent Council Lunch Program is up and 
running. Only students whom are registered 
and have paid are able to stay for lunch.  Our 
lunch program director is Shelley Gauthier and 
she can be reached at 204-914-2818 or via e-
mail at kentroadpclp@gmail.com. They are 
currently hiring more staff to help support the 
lunch program .If you are interested, please 
contact Shelley. 
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Health Care Plans 

Every child with special health 
care needs, such as a puffer, 
medication or an Epipen, 

requires a health care plan.  The plan 
gives detailed information so the school may 
respond quickly. 

It is a parent responsibility to inform the school 
about the health care needs of their child.  If your 
child’s plan has changed, please notify the 
school. 

Administering Medication to Students 

We know that from time to time, children need to 
receive medication while at school, and we’re 
happy to oblige, within Winnipeg School Division 
guidelines.  There is a form which you will need 
to fill out.  As well, when you send the 
medication to school, it must be in the original 
prescription bottle with the child’s name on 
it.  Call the office for more information. 

Kent Road School Doors Are Now Locked 

For the safety of our students and staff, Kent Road 
School exterior doors are locked during most of the 
school day. Please use the main door near the office.   

Parent Council 

Co-Presidents: Aubrey Sesak &  Sheena Dreger 

Secretary:  Barry Sesak 

Treasurer:  Anna Stevens  

Fundraising:  Jessica Lemky   

Lunch Program: Shelley Gauthier 
  

Parent Council is open to all parents and is 
made up of volunteers who want to work on 
behalf of the school.  Coming to Parent Council 
is an invaluable way to contribute to your child’s 
education and overall school experience. 

We have a lot of exciting ideas to bring forward 
this year, and we need your input and ideas.  
The more parents become involved in Parent 
Council, the better our school can be.  Whether 
you can join us for one meeting or all five, your 
presence is important.   

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 
December 6th at 6:30 pm in the library.  
Subsequent meetings on March 6th and May 
29th. Child care will provided. 

 

Head Lice at School 

Please ensure you are checking your children 
regularly for head lice. Head lice is not a 
communicable disease, however they are a 
challenge to deal with.   

If a student is found to have head lice at school, 
families will be notified via letter that head lice 
has been discovered. The rest of the class will 
also receive a letter stating that head lice has 
been found in the classroom.  

It is our goal to work with families to deal with 
head lice as quickly as possible. If you need any 
support, please contact the school office at 204-
669-1228. 

Kent Road was very fortunate to participate in 
the “Shopping with Cops” program this year.  We 
selected 2 students that were picked up by the 
officers and taken to St. Vital Centre where they 
chose gifts for their loved ones.     

Discounts from Lifetouch 

Don't Forget to Order This Year's 

School Pictures 

ENJOY 10% OFF 
your order! 

CODE: F2310OFF 

EXPIRES: May 1, 2024 
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Room 3  

 
Hello Room 3 families. We have had a busy month so far. Our daily journals have been a lot of fun this 
month as our writing stamina continues to grow every day. Each weekday is a new theme: Make it Mon-
day, True Life Tuesday, Would You Rather Wednesday, Thoughtful Thursday, and Free Write Friday. 
Be sure to ask your child which day of the week is their favourite to write about.  

We have been busy, busy, busy practicing our 3 songs for the upcoming winter concert. If your child 
wants to practice singing and dancing along at home to the videos on YouTube, our songs are titled: 
“Mousie in the Snow”, “Snowman, Where’d You Go?”, and “Here Comes the Snow”. HAVE FUN!! We 
can’t wait to share our concert with you on Thursday, December 14.  

 

 

 

The students had a lot of fun designing and creating Grey Cup posters before the big game. Even 
though the Blue Bombers didn’t pull off a win, Kent Road sure did! Thanks to our excitement, enthusi-
asm, and school-wide pep rally, we are the winners of a whole school PIZZA PARTY! The party will be 
taking place on Friday, December 15 – the day after the winter concert. We will even be celebrating with 
some of the Blue Bombers!!! Here’s to a busy month ahead filled with learning, signing, and dancing! -  

Ms. Lazaruk 

 

 

 

 

   



Kent Road News   7 

Kent Road School  Phone (204) 669-1228 

Room 4 

Hello Room 4 families! 

Wow! It’s hard to believe we are already three months into our school year! It was so 
great to connect with all of you at our parent teacher interviews. Thank you for all the 
care, interest and support you continue to show as we work together to create the best 
educational experiences for your children! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students have been working very hard and it is already showing! We continue to 
practice a variety of reading strategies to help us become stronger, more independent 
readers. Remembrance Day gave us a chance to think about Peace and how we all can 
live peacefully with one another. We are trying hard to ensure our writing can be read by 
others by focusing on all those “mechanics” of writing – capitals, punctuation, spaces be-
tween words, neat printing. We are working on expanding our ideas in our writing by in-
cluding words like “because” and including more details.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In Math, we are practicing our skip counting by 10s, 5s and 2s, forward and backward. 
We are working on representing and describing numbers, addition and subtraction with 
objects, pictures, and mental math strategies.   

As always, if you ever wish to communicate with me, email me 
any time at dbaschuk@wsd1.org. Thank you!  

mailto:dbaschuk@wsd1.org
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Room 6 

 
Hi everyone! 

Unbelievable!  Another great month has flown by!  November has been filled with so much excitement 
and great learning experiences.  Room 6 had a lot of fun doing a huge project on our novel study for 
Magic Tree House.  We even opened a museum for everyone in the school to come see…… stay tuned 
for your invite to come to the museum during parent teacher conferences!  It was so wonderful watching 
the kids work together to create characters and scenes from our three books we have completed so far.  
One other super exciting thing that took place this month is that on November 20th we celebrated the 50th 
day of school learning!!!!  The kids were so excited to go back to the 1950’s and learn about Winnipeg 
and how much the world has changed in just 70 years!  At the end of the day we finished the celebration 
with a 1950’s sock hop dance where they learned some of the cool moves of the times.  It was definitely 
a lot of fun!  I am looking forward to what December brings as we now are practicing for the winter con-
cert!  If you would like to contact me please feel free to email me anytime sroach@wsd1.org or reach out 
on Seesaw.   

Take care,  

Ms. Roach                                             

Room 7 

 

This past month, Room 7 honoured Remembrance Day. We discussed the meaning of  
Remembrance Day and why we wear poppies. We also talked about the meaning of peace! 

We continue to work on our Action Alphabet. The letters we have covered are B, S, M, A, D, J. We con-
tinue to work on our counting skills and patterning skills.   

We are finishing up our Fall unit and about to begin the Winter unit. Kindergarten students have started 
reading groups. We are learning about 2D shapes and the number of sides and corners on each. 

Ms. Morand 

mailto:sroach@wsd1.org
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Room 9 
Hello Families! 

This month, we’ve started a 
new program, Roots of Empa-
thy. Our Inclusion Support 
Teacher, Melanie Bisson has 
been facilitating the program 
and teaching us all about how 
babies grow and develop! We 
had our first session with baby 
Jersey and the students loved 
interacting with her. We’re ex-
cited to see her once a month 
and witness her growth 
throughout the year! 

In class, we have been work-
ing towards strengthening our 
recall of multiplication facts to 
9x9. Families are encouraged 
to practice these at home! 

Ms. Behma 

Room 10 
Hello Room 10 Families!  

November was a busy month of learning! It was lovely to meet so many families at Parent-Teacher  
Conferences.  

In ELA we have been working on novel studies – Charlie and the Chocolate Factory or The Barren 
Grounds. This month in Math we have been some students have been focusing on estimation strategies- 
rounding, compatible numbers and compensation. While other students have been learning about the 
order of operations. 

We also learned a lot about Remembrance Day and focused lessons on Canada’s history at the time of 
confederation. 

Reminder that students should be doing the following for homework: home reading logs, spelling  
practice and Xtra Math practice. Students can practice their basic math facts to mastery using the Xtra-
Math.org website! This is so important so that students can solve multi-digit questions with ease.  
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Room 14 

November has been a busy month in Room 14!  I had the opportunity to at-
tend a PD on how to use Minecraft Education in the classroom, and the stu-
dents are SO engaged in creating our zoo collaboratively. They are also writ-
ing an adapted fairy-tale in Minecraft where they have to create the setting, 
and create NPCs (non-player characters) who use dialogue to tell the story.  
Students will be doing a screen capture of this story and posting it to Google 
classroom for you to see later this month.  

We have also been examining place value with students. They are decom-
posing (breaking numbers down) into ones, tens, hundreds, and for those 
who are ready, thousands and ten thousands!  Place value is a critical under-
standing in all math processes, so knowing how to build numbers in non-
standard form is something we will be examining until the break. For exam-
ple, the number 326 could be made with 3 hundreds, 2 tens and 6 ones, or 2 
hundreds, 12 tens and 6 ones. See Google Classroom for pic-
tures of your kiddos building numbers! 

With only a few weeks until Winter Break, we will soon turn our 
attention to preparing for the Winter Concert.  Students are busy 
practicing their songs, and we will be creating visual art to deco-
rate for the concert.  Please check your email as I will be sending 
costume information home shortly. 

 

Ms. Shore 

Room 11 
 

Past month has been busy and productive month of learning in Room 11. 

In Math, the students are continuing to learn how to relate  
decimals and fractions to money. Our play with “Room 11 Store” math game has proven to be success-
ful. The students enjoy playing the game that strengthens their knowledge of basic math facts and are 
learning new strategies for solving problems. In ELA, we have been working on a spelling program. The 
students have words in their agenda to study at home daily. Congratulations to the majority of the stu-
dents in Room 11 for doing great in spelling. We have a great reading time with our reading/book bud-
dies in grade ½ and we meet with them once a cycle to read books. 

Please help your child by encouraging reading at home with a good book and mastering multiplication 
and division facts.  

Ms. Tomic 
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Room 16 

 

A December Acrostic Poem 

 

Decorations twinkling all around. 

Eating warm gingerbread cookies and drinking hot chocolate, after coming in from the cold. 

Christmas carols and Christmas fun! 

Everybody eating a delicious winter dinner. 

Making a gum drop, peppermint candy gingerbread house. 

Bring your warm jackets and boots, fuzzy mittens and toques.  

Experiencing love and kindness, everyday. 

Racing reindeers and snow people down the hill. Who will win? 

 

Stay warm and safe over Winter Break!  

Room 15 

A big thank you to everyone who was able to make it to Parent-Teacher Conferences. It’s always great 
to have families come to our class and share what we have been learning.  More importantly, it shows 
the students how much you value their education.  

Throughout November, the students of Room 15 have been introduced to a variety of math games. All 
the games are used to help develop analytical skills. As they play the games, they are trying to deter-
mine a strategy that will help them win. As strategies are discovered, they are shared with the rest of the 
class to test if it is effective or not. The objective is not to win, but to figure out how to win. It has been a 
lot of fun challenging each other and testing our strategies.   

Our Winter Concert is on December 14th. We have been practicing our singing and dancing and hope 
that you will be able to come watch us perform. The Winter Concert means that Winter Break is just 
around the corner! Hopefully, everyone has a safe and happy Holiday! 

Darrel Izzard 

dizzard@wsd1.org  
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION NEWS… 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

• Students have been working on movement and fitness outcomes! Through repetition 
and application students will develop competence and confidence in their movement. 

• Fundamental Movement Skills include: 

  Running, Jumping, Hopping, Galloping, Skipping, and Static Balance  

  Rolling, Bouncing, Catching, Underhand Throwing, Overhand Throwing,  
   Striking, and Kicking    

  Dynamic Balance 

• Thank you to all the grade 6 students who participated in the Co-Ed non-competitive 
interscholastic volleyball tournament. This was a great learning opportunity for stu-
dents. Awesome team work, skills and sportsmanship was displayed. Way to go Ko-
diaks!!! 

• Thank you to the Grade 6 leadership who did a fantastic job planning and leading the 
Haunted Gym at the end of October. They have also been awesome leaders this 
month assisting with the intramurals, as well as with the younger students. Great job 
leadership students! 

 

Once a Kodiak Always a Kodiak  
Be active, stay safe and have fun! 

S de Jong 
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Music News 
 

In November we were working on preparing the song for the Remembrance Day  
assembly. The students did a wonderful job singing “Thinking of You” - There are still 
many troops overseas and around the world. Pictures in the media of families crying, 
hugging goodbye, and anxiously watching and waiting for news of their loved ones  
remains an emotional issue. It is what inspired "Thinking Of You." Even so, the song is 
not just for troops overseas. It is for anyone far away that is missed and thought about.  

Our other piece was “We Remember” where students chose to use their lunch time to 
learn the ASL – American Sign Language for the words to the song. They did a  
fantastic job and brought tears to our eyes.  

On Friday, November 10, there was a guest presentation in the music room for the 
grades 5 and 6 students. Retired Veteran Lealand Muller gave a presentation for  
Veterans Week, about his personal story and his role competing in the Invictus Games 
this past year. We were fortunate to hear him speak at our assembly and the students 
were a wonderful audience!  
 
As that wrapped up, we began preparing for our winter concert…  
 

SNOW, SNOW, SNOW!  
 
The performance is on Thursday, December 14 and we will have an afternoon  
mattinee run through and an evening performance. We have songs, instruments such 
as recorders, tone chimes and even boomwhackers. The students are excited to be up 
on stage for their families and we are looking forward to seeing you all out! Costumes 
and other info will follow from the classroom teachers.  
 
 
Ms. Drewniak 
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Please help us 

collect Pop-Tabs 

for Wheelchairs! 

Please drop off your  

Pop-Tabs in the Drop-Box 

located in Room 1, 

(Resource Room). 

Ms. Mason,  

Resource Teacher   

HELP US HELP OTHERS!! 
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A Reminder from Resource 

The Mobile Vision Care Clinic (MVCC) will be back at Kent Road School in January to assess 

the vision needs of our students. They give a full comprehensive eye exam  

and provide our children with glasses if needed. 
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2nd Annual Holiday Gift Extravaganza! 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

On Thursday, December 21st, Kent Road School will be holding it’s 2nd 
Annual Holiday Gift Extravaganza!  

Your child is/children are invited to participate in a holiday gifting 
experience. Students will have the opportunity to select up to two items 
(including new and gently used items) to purchase for family or friends, 
donated by our staff. Once all classes have had the opportunity to attend 
Kent Road holiday gift store, students may be permitted to select addition-
al gifts if items are still available. Gifts will be wrapped and sent home on 
the last day of classes before winter break.  

If your child/children chose to participate, please send money with 
them to school on this day. Gifts will be each $1.00 and $2.00. The money 
brought to school will be exchanged for gift tickets, which they will take 
with them to the sale to select their gifts. All proceeds from this sale will be 
used to purchase items for holiday hampers. If you have any questions, 
please call Kent Road School at 204 669-1228  
or email Carla Mason at  
cmason@wsd1.org. 

Sincerely, 

Carla Mason 

mailto:cmason@wsd1.org
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Student Attendance System 
School Messenger / Safe Arrival 

When your child is away from school, please do not call the school office to advise the 
school of your child’s absences. 

With Safe Arrival, you are asked to report your child’s absence in advance using any of 
these three methods:  

Using your mobile device, download and install the SchoolMessenger app from the Apple 
App Store or the Google Play Store (or from the links at https://go.schoolmessenger.ca). 
The first time you use the app, select Sign Up to create your account. Select Attendance, 
then Report an Absence.  

Use the SafeArrival website, https://go.schoolmessenger.ca. The first time you use the web-
site, select Sign Up to create your account. Select Attendance, then Report an Absence.  

1. Call the toll-free number 1-855-278-4513 to report an absence using the automated 
phone system.  

These options are available 24 hours/day, 7 days a week. Future absences can be reported 
at any time.  

Principal’s Raffle 
(On Sale in the Office until December 11th) 

Win 4 front row seats at the Winter Concert 

AND park in the Principal’s parking spot. 
 

Concert Date & Time: Thursday, December 14 @ 6:30 PM 

Ticket Prices:  $3.00 per ticket or $5.00 for 2 tickets 

 

All proceeds will go toward supporting our 

Family Hampers 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/
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December 2023 
Mon  Tue  Wed  Thu  Fr i  

    1  Day 3 

    
Parent—Teacher 
No Classes 

4  Day 4 5  Day 5 6  Day 6 7  Day 1 8  Day 2 

ASD Parent Group  
2:30—3:30 

Gr. 6 
INTRAMURALS 
 

Parent Council 
@ 6:30 pm 

Gr. 5 
INTRAMURALS 
 

Blue Bomber 
Assembly & 
pizza lunch 

Wear Blue! 

11  Day 3 12  Day 4 13  Day 5 14  Day 6 15  Day 1 

Gr. 4 
INTRAMURALS 
ASD Parent Group  
2:30—3:30 

LEADERSHIP 

PIZZA LUNCH 
 

Winter Concert 
 

1:30 & 6:30 
 

School Pizza 
Lunch 
(rescheduled) 

18  Day 2 19  Day 3 20  Day 4 21  Day 5 22  Day 6 

 
 
 
ASD Parent Group  
2:30—3:30 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student & Staff 

Feast   

(Santa Pancake     

Breakfast) 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Gift 

Xtravaganza 

Winter Solstice 

Jungle Gym 

 

 

Jungle Gym 

Last Day of 

School 

25 26 27 28 29 

Christmas Day 

 

 

Boxing Day 

 

 

   W I N T E R   B R E A K     S C H O O L  R E O P E N S  J A N U A R Y 8,  2 0 2 4 

S   P   I   R   I    T                            W   E   E   K 

SPORTS DAY 
SANTA/ WINTER 

HAT DAY 

DRESS YOUR 

BEST DAY 

RED/GREEN OR 

HOLIDAY  

SWEATER DAY 

PAJAMA DAY 

Winter Concert Principal’s Raffle 

Win—Principal’s Parking Spot & 4 Front Row Tickets 

 December 14 @ 6:30 PM   $3.00/ticket or 2 for $5.00 

** All proceeds go towards Kent Road Hamper Donations 


